OSLC SERVING GROUPS – 2022-2024

GROUP A						GROUP B
Jan, May, Sept 2022, 2023,2024			Feb, June, Oct 2022, 2023, 2024
*Rick & Cindy Hofland					*Jorden & Connie Hill
Leroy & Gale Aadland					*Neal & Karen Hornseth
Tom & Edna Anderson				Don & Pat Borgen
Paulette & Jim Gustafson				Curtis Christensen
Tom Henning						Philip Freeman
Rick & Nancy Herman					Dave & Karie Geyer &Family
Jay & Ann Hill						Norm & Carol Grobe
Jim & Betty Hilleson					Dayle & Ruth Haaland
Pat & Wanda Lien					Paul & Maureen Holland
Jake & Jessica Martinez & Family			Sonny & Lindsey Nickeson & Family
Thea Pallansch					Renee Olson
Phyllis Rein						Ed Ormand
Mike & Myra Stavick					Tom & Tammy Satrang
Larry & Lois Tyler					Dennis & Bev Vig
Linn & Val Vig						Ross & Ashley Vig & Family
							

GROUP C						GROUP D
Mar, July, Nov 2022, 2023, 2024			Apr, Aug, Dec 2022, 2023, 2024
*Doug & Jane Medhaug				*Fred & Sandy Bessler
*Rodell & Lynn Storbakken				*Dave & Janelle Vig
Lorne & Trish Aadland				Lonnie & Nita Aadland
Don & Becky Dathe					Aaron & Joan Anderson
Dan & Brenda Gomarko				Neil & Muriel Bien	
Steve & Ellen Hagenson				Verona Hofland
Clayton & Bonnie Halverson				Sonja Medhaug			
Harlan & Rose HIlleson				Don & Helen Monsen
Dustin & Kristin Hofland & Family			Elli Nelson
Carman & Myrna Lien					Jerry & LaDona Nelson
Randy & Jackie Lien					Al & Kim Nickeson
Phil & Mindy Mertens & Family			Raymond & Irene Oland
Larry & Durelle Meyers				Samantha Rein & Family
Shane & Andrea Rein & Family			Dwight & Becky Tyler

				




Serving Committee
OSLC Serving Group Committee met Oct. 4 with Coleen Halverson, Jane Medhaug, Myra Stavick and Janelle Vig attending.  The decision was made to remain in four groups.  The new groups begin Jan. 1, 2022 and go through Dec. 31, 2024.  Discussion was held on suggested donations for funerals.  The price of food continues to rise so the following reflects that.
	Sandwich & Sweet for 50-100			$200.00
	Sandwich & Sweet for 100-150		$250.00
When the family wants to include a hotdish or salad at a funeral it is their responsibility to deliver that to the church and the group will serve it along with the sandwich and sweet.  Janelle will send a letter to the area funeral directors with the new suggestions and will also tell them that there is a $100.00 janitor fee for funerals.   Thank you to everyone who serves as chairmen and all of you who are so willing to work.

		

